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Dated:  31 JULY 2025  

To:  KWA-ZULU NATAL EMPLOYERS 

Notice:  PINETOWN REGIONAL OFFICE CLOSURE  

 

Please note, the eThekwini Municipality is planning to install a new electricity kiosk at the Pinetown 

MIBCO office. This will take place tomorrow, Friday the 1st of August 2025. 

As such, please note the Pinetown MIBCO office will be closed for the remainder of the day to allow the 

electricians to continue with the installation.  

The office will be open for walk-ins again from Monday, 4th August 2025. 

Sincere apologies for any inconvenience this will cause. 

KZN MIBCO Team 
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